
Community Promotion Commission 

May 7, 2015 

12:00 Noon 

 

The Atlantic Community Promotion Commission met in regular session with 

Chairman Livengood presiding.  Members present were:  King, Landsness, Mosier, and 

Wieser.  Absent: None.   

 

King moved, Wieser seconded, to approve the agenda as posted.  Passed. 

 

Mosier moved, Landsness seconded, to approve the minutes of the April 2, 2015 

meeting as presented.  Passed. 

 

The Commission held the annual elections. They elected Livengood as Chairman 

and Mosier as Vice Chairman.   

 

The Commission discussed the Business Incentive Grant process. Atlantic Area 

Chamber of Commerce Executive Director Ouida Wymer explained the current process. 

The Commission agreed to form a committee to try to improve the current process and 

make a recommendation to the CPC. 

 

Wymer gave an update on Community Marketing which included: wrapped up Total 

Resource Campaign; gearing up for summer events; website moving along and still on 

schedule; update on the marquee; and Highway 6 reconstruction maps and signage.  

 

CADCO Executive Director Russell Joyce gave an update. 

  

Mosier moved, King seconded, to approve the April Finance Report with a fund 

balance of $21,005.08.  Passed. 

 

The next regular Community Promotion Meeting will be Thursday, June 4, 2015 at 

noon. 

 

Mosier moved, Wieser seconded, to adjourn at 12:52 p.m.  Passed. 

 

 

               Steve Livengood 

          Chairman 

 

Attest: Deirdre Derby 

     Secretary 


